
 

                

 
 
 
 

Date:   September 11, 2019 
 
To:   Portland Design Review Commission 
  
From:  Jesse Stemmler Urban Design Lead, Division Transit Project  
 
cc: Caitlin Reff (PBOT), Teresa Boyle (PBOT), Bob Hastings (TriMet), 

Michael Kiser (TriMet)  
 
Subject: Division Transit Project Update Presentation to Design Review Commission  
              
 

 
Representatives from the Division Transit Project Team look forward to returning to the 
Design Review Commission on Thursday, September 19th.     
 
The Division Transit Project recently completed 90% design and with this milestone will 
provide a brief project update and share progress on the project’s station design and 
associated amenities package.   
 
The project team is asking the Commission to review details associated with the custom-
designed shelters and amenities package as they are considered to be “non-standard transit 
element in the right-of-way”.  With future enhanced transit planned for the region, these 
elements are envisioned to become standard and replicated in other enhanced transit 
corridors. 
 

 
In preparation of our upcoming meeting, we are including the following background 
information for the project: 
 
 

• Division Transit Project Presentation To Design Review Commission 
(December 6th, 2018) 
 

• Updated Project Information Sheet 
 
 
We look forward to meeting with you on September 19th.   
 

 


